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Mt. San Antonio College

High School Outreach Depar’cmen’c,

invites you to a

SPRING
VIRTUAL
OPEN HOUSE

Weclnesclo.y, February 17, 2021
6:00pm-7:30pm

Join us to learn about
Campus Resources, Services, Updates

q.ncl much more!

Click on the link below to register. Once you register,
you will receive the Zoom meeting link in your email:

http://bit.ly/springopenhouse2021

To request disqbilify related accommodations, pleqse
contact us at least 5 days in advance.
Questions? Contact the HSO department at
outreach@mtsac.edu
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